
GENERAL CIRCULAR LETTER 455 – MARCH 5, 2004

AMENDED DUE DATE FOR DELINQUENT 2004
FINANCIAL CALL ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORMS

The 2004 Financial Call Acknowledgement Form due date has been modified.  As of March 8, 2004,
a fine of $50 per business day will be assessed for all delinquent acknowledgement forms.  This fine
will continue to accrue until the acknowledgement form is completed and submitted.

The Acknowledgement form is found on the WIFDRA website (https://www.wifdra.org).  All carriers
licensed to write Workers Compensation insurance in Wisconsin must complete the
Acknowledgement Form.  If 2004 Financial Calls will not be reported by your company, follow the
instructions for reporting “No Experience” in the Users Guide, found under the HELP link on the
Home Page.

If you have any questions, please contact financial.calls@wcrb.org immediately.
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